      Weekly Newsletter  15th September 2017
Some exciting news the school library, which is currently upstairs will be moving to the office in the playground and the offices upstairs. Watch this space! This coming week we will be holding an election for house captains amongst the year 6 children and school council elections for all years.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Clubs 											                                  Clubs will commence next week.   There will be an additional club added on Thursdays.  We have been fortunate enough to be included in an outreach programme run by sixth form students from Beechgrove.  They will be running an arts and crafts club for all ages; this should be very rewarding as their school is renowned for their creativity. For all after school clubs please sign up with Heather in the office, please be aware that for some clubs places are limited.                  Monday - Homework Club			     	            	  			                               Tuesday - Sports Club 									         Wednesday - Construction Club								               Thursday – Arts and Crafts club			       					                    Sport for Champions/Ploughing match							                    Some parents have requested permission for their children to attend the ploughing match at Quex park. As a school we have decided not attend this year but permission will be granted for children to attend as an educational visit. It does coincide with the visit of our athlete from Sport for Champions. Any children absent on this day will be given the opportunity to complete their sponsored activity the following day.			                                                                        Race for Life 									                                                    To update you on the Race for Life fundraiser at the end of the summer term. The children raised an amazing grand total of £420. Well done to all those who were sponsored. Particular congratulations to Evie-mai, Charlee, Elliott, Harriet, Yolanta and Rosabelle for their outstanding efforts. Many thanks also to Kelly Harper for all her efforts.			                                    Coats in school 												    It has been difficult to judge the weather recently, it has turned a little chilly of late so please can you make sure children have a warm coat in school.












	Dates for the diary

	Month
	Date
	Event

	Sept




October
	18th
	School Photographer. Individuals and family groups.

	
	18th
	After school clubs begin

	
	20th
	KS2 Trip to Bradstow school for a WW1 event. 

	
	26th
	Harvest Festival 2.30pm. All are welcome. Donations will go to Aylesham food bank.

	
	6th
	Macmillan coffee morning

	
	11th
	Parent consultations

	
	20th
	End of term
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